
COVINA-VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
519 E. Badillo 

Street Covina, CA  
91723 

 
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS CALLING FOR PROPOSALS 

FOR DISTRICT WIDE SECURITY SERVICES 
RFP #: 19-20-103 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Covina-Valley Unified School District of Los 
Angeles County, State of California, acting by and through its Governing Board, 
hereafter referred to as the “District”, will receive up to, but not later than 11:00:00 
A.M., on TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 26, 2019, sealed proposals for the award of 
District Wide Security Services. 

 
Bids shall be received at:   Purchasing Department 

Covina-Valley Unified School District 
519 E. Badillo Street 
Covina, CA  91723 

 
Proposals shall be opened and publicly read aloud at the above stated time and place. 
The School District reserves the right to accept or reject any and all proposals and 
to waive any irregularities or informalities in the proposals or in the proposal process. 

 
No proposers may withdraw their proposal for a period of ninety (90) days after the date 
set for the opening of proposals or after approval by the Covina-Valley Unified School 
District Board of Education. 

 
 
 

Governing Board of the 
COVINA-VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

By:  Robin Harbert  

Assistant Director Purchasing 
 
Advertise: October 24 & October 31, 2019 

 


